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Weekly News – Friday 6th February 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the Arts exhibition 
and we hope you have enjoyed looking at all the 
children’s work around school.  

This week in Maths, we have continued learning about 
division and we have been using the short formal method 
which you may know as the ’bus stop’. You could ask 
your child to show you how to do this method! 

Secrets of a Sun King remains our focus text and we have 
now started writing our descriptive paragraphs of the 
secret tomb of Tutankhamun. 

In Science we have been discovering and learning about 
the organ that allows us to hear. Can your child 
remember what this is and how it works? 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete Mathletics. If/when there is a delay in setting 
Mathletics, please choose to do activities related to the learning in 
the week. Please also continue practising times tables. The children 
need to know all tables up to 12 x 12. 

All children should have received their spellings to learn for Spring 
Term. If they do not have a copy, ask the class teacher. 

Reading – polite reminder. Please could parents and carers sign 
Reading Records to confirm that you have checked what your child 
is reading and that you have heard them read at least once. 
Thanks. 

 

Date Reminders 
14th February 

Last day of the half term! 

14th February 

Home Learning show and 
tell! 

 Announcements  
The children all participated 
in the Year 4 auditions on 
Wednesday. Parts will be 
announced before the 
Friday of half term and 
scripts/song sheets will be 
sent home. 
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